
OKINAWAN’S ARE COMING! 

Okinawa Masters Seminar in Washington, DC – November 18 & 19, 2017 

Set aside these dates!!  - You gotta go to this!  - Set aside these dates!! 
-   Limited to first 200 registrations   -  

 
The Okinawa Prefectural Government and the 
Okinawa Karate-do Shinko-kai (The Society for the 
Advancement of Traditional Okinawa Karate), 
promoting traditional Okinawa Karate as a unique 
cultural asset of Okinawa that has been shared 
throughout the world, is sending four masters of 
Okinawa Karate-Do, representing Shorin-Ryu, Goju-
Ryu, and Uechi-Ryu, to the United States to teach 
seminar, perform demonstrations, and for karate 
exchange with participants. This is a unique and 
exceptional opportunity, which brings the Okinawan 
Karate experience to America. Being able to train 
with four Okinawa Masters from these different 
styles at the same event outside of Okinawa is very 
rare.  
 
The event will take place on November 18th & 19th, 
Opening Ceremony at 8:30 am in Chantilly, Virginia, 
at the NOVA Field House, 14810 Murdock Street, 
Chantilly, VA 20151 http://novafieldhouse.com 
(located about 10 minutes drive from Dulles 
International Airport). 
 

Registration deadline is November 10 while the seminar fee is $149 (includes 6% Virginia Sales Tax), including 
twelve (12) hours of training over 2 days, lunch each day, evening show, T-Shirt, and Farewell-Sayonara Party. 
Every practitioner with a heartfelt interest in Okinawa Karate should attend this extraordinary event.  
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The seminar will be led by:  

• Meitatsu Yagi, Goju-Ryu, 10 Dan 

• Minoru Nakazato, Shorin-Ryu, 10 Dan 

• Masanari Kikugawa, Goju-Ryu, 9 Dan 

• Haruyoshi Shimabukuro, Uechi-Ryu, 8 Dan 
  
For more information, please contact:  
Mr. Nestor Folta  
Phone: 703-628-4006  
Email: masterfolta@gmail.com    
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